## KSU Amateur Radio Club WØQQQ

## Minutes - April 5, 2005

The monthly meeting was called to order in 401 Seaton Hall by secretary-treasurer David Yoder, KAØJPM.

The annual election of officers was held. Mark Benfer, KCQQAS, was elected president. He conducted the remainder of the meeting.

David Yoder was elected secretary-treasurer, and Dr. Bill Kuhn, KO4MH, was elected station manager. The position of activities manager is vacant.

There was discussion of preparations for Open House, which will occur on April 9. The club will have a table in or near Rathbone Hall.

David Yoder, KAØJPM secretary-treasurer



ksuarc@ksu.edu